
From: EU Regulatory Reporting <EU.RegulatoryReporting@uk.imptob.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 1:41 PM 
To: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>; EU Regulatory Reporting 
<EU.RegulatoryReporting@uk.imptob.com> 
Cc: @uk.imptob.com>;  

@uk.imptob.com>; @uk.imptob.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Regulations on menthol-flavoured cigarettes 
 
Dear ,  
 
Please find the attached letter in response to your email last week regarding Regulations on 
menthol-flavoured cigarettes.  
 
kind Regards,  
 

  
 
on behalf of  

 
 




